
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INTERREG III B CADSES Closing Conference 

„Territorial Co-operation in Central and South East Europe” 
Venice (Italy), 24 and 25 November 2008 

 

Announcement 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

With the closure of the CADSES programme a period of co-operation comes to an end which 
was launched in 1996 with the preparation of the first programming period in the framework 
of the Community Initiative INTERREG II C (1997-1999). The end of the second funding 
period INTERREG III B should be used to demonstrate and discuss the achievements on 
programme and especially on project level. Towards the end of this year it is time to 
summarize the experiences of the partner countries involved in the programme. For this 
purpose the CADSES closing conference will be held. The conference is addressed at 
CADSES programme actors and project partners, politicians, administrations, other experts 
and the media. 
 
Enclosed you find the interim programme of the two conference days including the abstracts 
of the planned plenary and workshop sessions. If you are interested in presenting your 
experiences in one of the sessions, please feel free to contact the conference organisation 
team Alessia Mastroleo (alessia.mastroleo@sogesnetwork.eu) or Anke Hahn 
(ahahn@jts.dresden.de). The invitation and the registration form will be sent out within the 
next weeks. 
 
We would be glad to welcome you in Venice, a city in Central Europe which offers an 
attractive ambiance to review more than ten years of fruitful cooperation and also to get an 
outlook of what’s coming next in the framework of European territorial cooperation. 

See you in Venice! 

 
Margarita Jancic 
Chair of the CADSES Monitoring and Steering Committee 
Slovenian Ministry of the Environment and Spatial Planning 
 
Loredana Campagna 
CADSES Managing Authority 
Italian Ministry for Infrastructures and Transport 


